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Submission: To Who it may concern,

Please be advised that I am against the port Stephens special rate rise along with any of the tiered increases that has been put
forward.

Port Stephen council plans do not provide enough new infrastructure for my town (Medowie) we have been left behind when it
comes to the following items when compared to the Nelson bay, salamander and coastal towns and there is literally nothing in
the forward planning with the special rate rise that covers these items significantly.

- bike paths / foot paths

- quality children's play grounds

- decent skate parks

- local toilets

- better planning of the layout and traffic access for the future.
- development of better sporting facilities

We currently are seeing a dramatic increase in planned housing developments which brings even more people to an area that
has and is over looked by the council during the past few years

It would be good if Chris Doohan could step up and do more for Medowie, but unfortunately to date this has not been the case.
Regards

Not so Happy Medowie Resident





